

Phone: 519.265.4933
Web: intrigueme.ca

I'm writing in full support of the proposed golf simulator business in Guelph's south end, representing a local business myself. This venture promises significant benefits for our community and local economy.

Bringing people together is the foundation of community. The proposed location for this new business will engage the local business community to get involved outside of business hours and begin to foster relationships and build the foundation for a stronger community in the area.

Recreation, fitness, and community are the primary impacts of this type of enterprise and I am personally in support of becoming a customer.

The golf simulator business would invigorate our area's appeal, drawing in residents and visitors seeking engaging recreational options. As a business owner, I've observed the growing demand for such experiences, and this facility could contribute to a more vibrant local entertainment scene.

From a business standpoint, the golf simulator's potential to attract foot traffic could positively affect nearby establishments, including mine. It aligns with our community's goals of engagement and economic growth, making it a valuable asset for the area.

I urge the council to support this proposal, as it harmonizes with our shared objectives. I look forward to witnessing the positive impact on our neighborhood.

Best regards, Rob Murray Intrigue Media